
  
RENEWALS DUE January 31st  

 
Dear Arabian Racing Enthusiasts, 

In order to achieve our goals, ARAC needs your membership and your support so that we may continue to grow 
and be an influence in the horse racing industry in California. 

Your membership provides you with up-to-date information on California Arabian racing as well as information 
that affects our industry nationwide. ARAC members are eligible to participate in the ARAC Year-End Awards 
program, and have voting privileges. 
 

MEMBERSHIPS AVAILABLE     PLEASE CHECK ONE 
              
• Regular - CHRB licensed as owner or trainer                    $ 40.00      _______   

 

• Associate -_Non-licensed                   $ 40.00        
  

• Couple-husband & wife (both must be CHRB  $ 75.00               
licensed as owners or trainers.)                          

 

• Business (Receives one vote -the business rep.            $100.00        
must be CHRB licensed as an owner or trainer.)              

                                                                                          
Name(s) ___________________________       ________________________________   _ 

CHRB # ___________________________        CHRB # ___________________________  

Exp. Date     __       Exp. Date    ________ 

Business Name (for Bus. Membership)          __ 
 

Address _________________________________________________________________               

City ____________________________State_________________zip_________________  

Phone______________________ E-Mail ____ ______       

Signature(s) ____   _____________________   _______________  ___ _______  

         Date    __        
 
Please return completed membership application with check, payable to ARAC, 
 
   to: Evelyn Call, Membership Chair   

7343 Hillmont Dr.  
   Oakland, CA 94605 
   510-632-7283(h) / 510-388-4541(cel)   

evcallarabs@att.net  
Thank you 
 

NOTE: Memberships must be received by August 31 to be eligible to vote in end-of-year elections.  

2018 Membership Application/Renewal 
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